
 

 
 

 
 
Date:  08/08/2016       From:  Lt. Dennis Young #1037 

     

             

Subject:  Death Investigation                  Case:  #201604001 

 

 

On Saturday afternoon at approximately 1739 hours, Deputies from the Humboldt County Sheriff’s 

Office responded to an area on Crestview Drive in Eureka regarding the report of a suspicious 

circumstance. 

 

On arrival, Deputies discovered that 41 year old Brials Nelson McCutcheon was in immediate need of 

medical attention. McCutcheon was transported by medical staff to a local hospital and was pronounced 

deceased by attending hospital staff.  

 

McCutcheon’s family has been notified of his death and the investigation is ongoing. If anyone has 

information that may be pertinent to the investigation, please phone Detective Mark Peterson at 268-3663 

or Detective Sergeant Diana Freese at 268-3639.               

 

 

 

Mike Downey 

Sheriff 
 

 

Humboldt County Sheriff’s Office 
826 Fourth Street, Eureka, CA  95501 


